Father Guillen Dies Suddenly While On Way To Hold Service

Burleson School. Death tollowed soon afterward. He came to El Paso in 1930 and spent the next four years in the Jesuit College near Ysleta. Between 1934 and 193, he was assigned to the Sacred Heart Church and was placed in the St. Francis axier Church two years later.

Father Guillen is survived by a brother, the Rev. Father Enrique Guillen, of Mexico City.

The body will lie in stree at the St. Francis Xavier Church from 8 p. m. Monday to 10 a. m. Tuesday. Solemn high mass will be said in St. Patrick's Cathedral at) a. m. Wednesday by the Rev. J. C. M. Garde, S. J.

Burial will be in the Jesuit College Cemetery under direction of the Harding Memorial Chapel.